Miami, Florida
February 12*, 2024

To: Whom it may concern.

We are Archer Western - De Moya Joint Venture Il construction, currently overseeing the
Miami Signature Bridge mega-project in Downtown Miami,

We would like to take the time to let you know that the company UB Recovery has
provided us with Utility Bill Recovery services. They audited our FPL invoices for the past
36 months, successfully rectifying errors, recovering overpaid amounts, and ensuring that
our accounts are in order. Since engaging their services, all subsequent Invoices received
have been modified to reflect the correct billing amount. We entrusted UB Recovery
based on their strong references that guarantee their professionalism, based on their
clients’ successful reimbursement track record.

I want to highlight the exceptional, personalized services of Martin Sdnchez and Daniel
Bach, whose dedication and efforts led to significant savings and improved financial
management for us. They consistently kept us informed throughout the process, and we
are highly pleased to be counted amongst their portfolio of satisfied clients.

Virginia Young g
Project Controller
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